
 

 

 
 

Registration to Participate in a Special Grace Ceremony 
 
Michael Balcomb and Crescentia DeGoede 
July 19, 2016 
 

Dear Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

In preparation to participate in your local upcoming Special Grace ceremony, we have created an online 

registration form. All individuals and families planning to participate in the Special Grace ceremony 

need to complete this form prior to participating in the ceremony. Although this online form can be 

completed on the day of the ceremony, by completing the form ahead of time your pastor will be 

informed of your participation and be better equipped to accommodate you, and it will expedite your 

registration process on the day of the ceremony. Pre-registration is important because it allows us to make 

a stronger offering and connection to True Parents in our reports. 

 

At the time of registration, you have the option to make your Special Grace offering by credit card at the 

bottom of the registration form. Alternatively, on the form you can choose to make your offering by cash 

or check in person leading up to or at the time of the ceremony. 

 

Please note that only those individuals and families that complete their registration and make their 

offering will be eligible to receive the new Cheon Il Guk Holy Items. Therefore, please register yourself 

and/or your family as soon as possible. 

 

Use this link to access the Special Grace Registration Form: https://bfm.familyfed.org/ registration-

for-special-grace-cig-holy-items/ 

 

Visit https://bfm.familyfed.org/ special-grace-from-true-parents-cig-holy-items/ for more information 

about the Special Grace and new Cheon Il Guk Holy Items. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. May God Bless you and your family! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

 
Crescentia DeGoede 

Director, Blessing and Family Ministry 


